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Tuesday	Update:		May	22,	2018	
	
 
 

Mass tomorrow at 9am: 4th grade will be hosting us.  After Mass 4th grade will go to  
Confessions.  Parents are always welcome to join us. 
 
Summer Math Books are going home next week!   
Outstanding Fees: The school year is rapidly coming to a close; we would like to remind you to bring any outstanding 
fees (library books, aftercare, lunch, etc.) up to date. Report cards, summer math books and transcripts may be held for 
unpaid fees. 
 
No School on Monday, May 28 in observance of Memorial Day! 
 
Exceptional Needs Grant:  Please schedule an appointment with Mrs. Wilfong for early June if you plan to 
apply for the Exceptional Needs Grant.  Appointments may be in person or via the phone.  Thank you! 
 
Elementary School Musical:  What a resounding success!  Thank you to Mrs. Slawecki for a wonderful 
performance!  All the students were energetic and sang beautifully!  We appreciate each and every one of you.  
Thank you to Mrs. Young for your support!  Thank you to Caryn Coury and to the parents of 2nd and 5th graders 
for the beautiful decorations, delicious treats, and all your service.  What a wonderful way to end our year! 
 

Message from Mrs. Slawecki:  “Love and appreciation to all the staff, administration and parents who helped 
provide a seamless production of the elementary students.”  The talent, response and feedback have been 
overwhelming.  Special shout out to Caryn Coury and all the mothers who spent hours enhancing the evening 
with delicious theme inspired treats. Until next year, “that’s a wrap.” Warmly, Kim Slawecki 
 
Field Day is fast approaching!  Mark your calendars for next Tuesday, May 29!  T-shirts will be sent to 
students this Thursday, free of charge.  All students are to wear their uniform shorts with the T-shirt to field 
day.  Middle school students are to wear their uniform athletic shorts with their Field Day T-shirt.  Drop off on 
Tuesday will be at Seton High School, 1300 Carolina Forest Blvd. between 8:15-8:30 am.  We will run our 
carline at Seton.  Pick-up is 2:00 pm at Seton.  Attendance will be taken.  If your student needs to return to 
St. Andrew for Aftercare, please call the school, so we can make arrangements.  Students are to bring a non-
refrigerated bag lunch.  Snacks and a water bottle will be provided.  Please apply sunscreen BEFORE arrival, 
and if you would like to send additional sunscreen, please put it in a zip-lock bag labeled with your child’s 
name.  Please label all hats and other accessories.  We are looking forward to a great day!  Thank you to all the 
volunteers, especially Jen Moran and Jeannine Black! 
 
Graduation Dinner and Awards Ceremony:  8th graders will enjoy a Baccalaureate Mass on Thursday, May 
31, 5:00 pm.  After Mass, students, parents, and special guests are invited to attend the 8th grade awards 
ceremony and dinner.  David Demer, from Pastaria 811, will cater the dinner with lasagna and salad.  There will 
be a special Graduation cake for dessert.  There is no cost to the graduate or their parents.  Siblings and special 
guests can attend for $15.00 a ticket. Please RSVP by Wed., May 23. 
 
Choir Members Needed for Baccalaureate Mass:  Last choir practice is today, May 22.  Mrs. Slawecki is 
asking for only 3rd thru 5th graders to perform at the Baccalaureate Mass on Thursday, May 31st.  Please arrive 
at 4:30pm in the church and wear your school Mass uniform.  Thank you. 
 
Our Latest Additions to the 100 Point Club:  Congratulations to the following children for being “Reading 
Wonders”: Lydia W., Brooke B., Collin H., Matthew W., Christian O., Gabby D., Tripp Y., Catherine S., Seth R., 
Lindsey G., Sophie L., Hannah M., Gianna M., Lane W.  What a wonderful year of reading by ALL OUR 
STUDENTS!!! We are proud of each and every one of you! Look for a list of some new, great books to read for 
fun over the summer coming soon! 
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MAP Testing results are coming home today.  Feel free to call Mrs. Wilfong or your child’s teacher with any 
questions. 
 
2019 Crusader Classic 5K + Fun Run Kick-Off Meeting:  Thursday, June 7th at 5pm in the School 
Conference Room. If you are interested in joining our planning committee please join us! All are welcome! 
 
TOT ADVERTISING COMMITTEE: We need your help! We are sending home the form to advertise in the 
program for 2018 Taste of the Town!  Unfortunately, we cannot wait until we get back to school in August, as 
the deadline for ads is the first Tuesday Folder. We understand this is a terribly busy time for everyone and we 
do apologize. If you have a business and can help us by advertising please submit ASAP. If you do not have a 
business please help us by bringing us an ad! Together we will make 2018 TOT another amazingly successful 
fundraiser for OUR school! Please keep in mind this is a great time to promote your business and support our 
school. Thank you! 
 
Please Keep Mrs. Schupp & Mrs. Schaeffer in your prayers:  Mrs. Schupp fell and broke her pelvis and will 
not be returning for the rest of the school year.  Mrs. Schaeffer fell and broke her wrist.  Pray for a speedy 
recovery for both of these special ladies. 
 
Last Run Club is this Thursday, May 24th. 
 
Avon SSS Bug Guard orders are coming home today.  Thank you to those who participated.  Anyone still 
interested contact Jackie in the office. 
 
ART CAMP: Several camps are almost full … send in registration forms by the end of this week to reserve a 
spot for your child. Don’t miss out on this fun, artsy, educational experience for your children. So many 
choices: Green Art: June 11-13, STEAM: June 20-22, Girl’s Art: July 9-13, Harry Potter: July 30-August 3, 
and Canvas Painting Parties: Galaxy: June 8, Tulips: June 14, Pusheen the Cat: June 15, Alien: June 18, Paint 
Pouring: June 19, Peace Sign: July 2, Owl: July 5, and Fireflies: July 6. Please contact Mrs. Tyndall with 
questions. 

Lost & Found: Please be sure to check the lost and found basket located in the front foyer.  All unclaimed 
items will be given to Help 4 Kids this Friday, May 25th which will be their final pick up for the school year. 
Please remember that the Help 4 Kids collection this month is for summer games. 

Medications:  If your child has any medications in the office (inhalers, epi-pens, etc.), please remember to pick 
them up by the end of the school year. A parent must pick the medication up; medications will NOT be released 
to a student. Any medication left after the school year is over will be discarded. 
 

 
 
 
 
"Love Mary! She is loveable, faithful, constant. She will never let herself be outdone in love, but will ever remain supreme. If you are in danger, she 
will hasten to free you. If you are troubled, she will console you. If you are sick, she will bring you relief. If you are in need, she will help you. She 
does not look to see what kind of person you have been. She simply comes to a heart that wants to love her." 

— St. Gabriel Possenti of Our Lady of Sorrows 
 


